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Welcome Aboard 

 
 

WOW, what happened to 2019? 

It’s the Holiday Season and Fundraiser Donation Time! 

NOVEMBER … Thanksgiving was yummy and DCW is still saying THANKS… 

 …to Delta for donating the GRAND PRIZE for our fundraiser raffle!  Through LaVonne Lindquist’s efforts, Delta 

has donated $2,000 which has been applied toward two (2) Delta Gift Cards to be used for your travel purchase!  

In addition, the winner will receive a $1,000 check to “sweeten” their travel adventure. 

 … to Delta for its donation of 36 cases of wine for our silent auction.  YEA, WE HAVE A SILENT AUCTION 

WINE ROOM AGAIN!!!   

 … to our members and friends who shopped for treasures at the November bazaar!  RoyAnne Donnelly reports we 

have great items donated by our vendors for the 2020 fundraiser. 

DECEMBER … the month of GIVING, promises to… 

ENTERTAIN US … as we welcome our December 19th guest speaker, Allison Ausband, Senior Vice President - In-Flight 

Service, who will address the status of IFS and Delta’s efforts to combat human trafficking.   

INFORM US … as we distribute the 2019-2020 “RED BOOK” directory to our December luncheon attendees.  For 

those unable to attend, the directory will be mailed at the end of December. 

SURPRISE US … with your efforts to acquire MANY, MANY items for our March 21, 2020 fundraiser! 

Read all about this event on page 3.  

“BELIEVE” IN THE WORTHINESS OF OUR CHARITIES 

If you do, you can “SELL” to anybody.  WE believe in YOU and thank you for past and future support! 

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year! 
Bettie  

basip@att.net • (770) 813.9852 

Suzi  

tsmodi@bellsouth.net • (404) 355.6559 

 

Programming 
CO-VICE PRESIDENTS PROGRAMS  

EVENT PLANNING  

Carolyn Cook • cookflt@aol.com • (404) 402.5656 

Lori Weber Nesz • loriweb@bellsouth.net • (404) 822.6057 
 

Thursday, December 19 

10:30 to 3:00 
Druid Hills Golf Club 

740 Clifton Rd. NE, Atlanta 30307 

(404) 377.1766 
 

MENU 

Wine Country Salad: Arugula, Spinach, Baby Greens, Poached Pear, Goat Cheese,  

Grapes, Candied Pecans with Balsamic Vinaigrette 

Chicken Française: Parmesan Battered Chicken and Lemon Caper Beurre Blanc 

Whipped Potato | Roasted Vegetable Melody  

Almond Macaroon 

 

http://www.deltaclippedwings.org/
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** Vegetarian Option ** 

Quinoa Pilaf Served with Seasonal Roasted Vegetables and Olive Oil Emulsion 

** If you register/pay online, please make the vegetarian notation there.  However, if you choose to send in a check, 

note Vegetarian Meal on the ‘FOR’ line on the front of your check.  

Cost: $35 per person (includes taxes and gratuities).  Cash bar available. 

TWO PAYMENT OPTIONS  

1) Pay ONLINE at www.deltaclippedwings.org.  In the December info section, under EVENTS, click on “REGISTER” 

to log in to the registration form.  In addition to registering yourself, you may also register and pay for up to 5 guests 

… don’t forget to make a meal choice for each person!  Submit the form and continue to the payment section.  You will 

receive an email confirmation showing your credit card charge amount and the name(s) for you and your guest(s) ... 

NOTE: We do not accept American Express. 

2) Pay by CHECK.  Make checks payable to DELTA CLIPPED WINGS.  Please DO NOT SEND cash or a bank transfer.  Be 

sure your name, address and phone number are on the check and the name of anyone you may be paying for.  Mail to 

Bettie Asip, 7740 Little Aston Way, Duluth, GA 30097.  Allow 3-4 days for checks to reach Bettie; your check is 

your reservation. 

Questions about your reservation, please contact Bettie at (770) 813.9852 • basip@att.net.  If no answer, 

please leave a message with your name and number, otherwise she will take it as a scam call and block the number. 

Payment deadline: Payment must be received by Sunday, December 15th, so the final count can be given to the 

facility.  DCW is responsible for paying for that number of guests whether they attend or not and while we want to 

remain flexible and sensitive to personal circumstances, please understand we are not always able to make refunds 

once the count is finalized.   

Check-In/Arrival: Check-in begins at 10:30, please make every effort to arrive before 11:00 as the final number 

of attendees will be given to the kitchen at that time.   

Advanced Seating: If you would like to sit with friends, “advanced seating sign-up sheets” will be available at the 

check-in table.  This process not only helps friends find where their party is sitting, it also helps other members find 

available seating at a quick glance.  Please be aware, if you put someone’s name on your list and they no-show, it is your 

responsibility to remove their name from your table list.  NOTE: Name cards may be placed on your table; 

however, NO “RESERVED” SIGNS please as members walking through looking for an open seat may think the whole 

table is taken.  

Parking: Complimentary self-parking 

Handicapped Access ~ Alternate Entrances to the Club: There are two choices for handicap access.  CLICK HERE or 

go to www.dhgc.org/club/scripts/view/view_directions.asp?NS=PUBLIC and scroll down to the bottom of that screen 

to view your choices. 

Dress code: Business casual 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

                                       Directions 
Option 1) Go to our website - www.deltaclippedwings.org – and click on The Druid Hills Golf Club 

under the EVENTS section.   

Option 2) Use the GPS in your car or on your cellphone. 
 

mailto:basip@att.net
https://www.dhgc.org/club/scripts/view/view_directions.asp?NS=PUBLIC
http://www.dhgc.org/club/scripts/view/view_directions.asp?NS=PUBLIC
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Annual Fundraiser 
CO-CHAIRS 

Bettie Asip • basip@att.net • (770) 813.9852 

Suzi Modisett • tsmodi@bellsouth.net • (404) 355.6559 
 

 

We already have much to Celebrate! 

Now it’s time for us to anticipate CELEBRATING YOU, our dedicated DCW members.  We have a lot of faith in you to 

acquire items for the fundraiser as well as your attendance to supply the energy for success!  It also includes your 

DEEP pockets as you “out-bid” your closest friend for that one special item you can’t live without. 

REMEMBER – WE ARE A TRAVELING GROUP!  For those who live outside the Atlanta area, we want to hear about a 

great DESTINATION LOCATION in your area!  Hook us up with that special event, restaurant or hotel – perhaps put 

together a package for us. 

This year, as in 2018 and 2019, we will be using the same mobile bidding system, GiveSmart, for our March fundraiser.  

More details about the system will be published in January’s newsletter.  There will be representatives on site to 

answer questions and help those of you who don’t have a smartphone or other hand-held electronic device.  

The 2020 GiveSmart site will be set up soon.  We will be constantly updating the site as we enter items you donate or 

have acquired.  Be on the lookout in early 2020 for an email announcing when you can start registering at 

www.givesmart.com.     

FUNDRAISER ACQUSITIONS 

We need ALL members to SUPPORT our fundraising efforts.  It’s just like those old paper trip swaps, you have zero 

chance of getting something if you don’t ask, RIGHT? 

INCLUDED at the end of this newsletter are the SPONSOR INTRODUCTION LETTER and DONATION FORM. 

SAVE OR PRINT these pages for your use.  KEEP copies in your car for easy access when you pop into your favorite … 

• Restaurant, hotel, ice cream store, jewelry store, sports store, hair/nail salon, doctor’s office, vet office, etc. 

MAIL/EMAIL when asking for … 

• Vacation homes, get-a-ways, season tickets to games – college, pro or even the Little League World Series, 

theater, opera, ballet, children’s events, etc. 

• BE CREATIVE 

ONLINE EVENTS/TRAVEL PACKAGES/VENUES: Some online donation sites require a 3-month “ask” period, so ASK 

NOW! 

• Online forms usually ask the following questions:  

o DCW’s tax ID is 23-7274978.   

o We were incorporated March 3, 1973.   

o We were granted 501(c)(3) status on October 21, 2005.   

o Our legal address is: DCW, c/o Gloria Walker, 1150 Norfolk Drive NW, Acworth, GA 30102. 

• Contact us if you need more information for an online form! 
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DON’T LIKE “ASKING” FOR A DONATION?? 

Here are some tips to help you break the ice: 

• Have some “attitude” - exude “belief” in the worthiness of our charities.  You can “sell” anything if YOU 

believe in the product. 

• Avoid doubt when asking for a donation.  Don’t say “it is our goal” or “I hope.”  Instead use phrases like “your 

donation will help support our charities” or “can we count on your support?” 

• Suggest the donation will be a part of a “community donation,” e.g., “I’m putting together a silent auction gift 

card basket of ‘Westend’ restaurants.  May I add a gift card from you?” 

• If you don’t get an immediate response, leave the Sponsor Letter and Donation Form with the business. 

• Follow up once or twice by phone or email or in person. 

GOOD LUCK WITH YOUR SOLICITATIONS! 
PERSONAL DONATIONS  

We are always surprised by the items you find in your gift drawer/closet!  Don’t forget those!  Put them in a basket.  

It’s the giving season, so while you are shopping for family and friends, please consider purchasing an item you know 

will make a great auction item. 

DROP-OFF DATE: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2020 

We have convenient locations around the Atlanta area for you to drop-off your donations.  Please contact each 

volunteer to arrange a time. 
 

 

DROP-OFF LOCATIONS • Area of Town and Member Contact Info 

EAST COBB and NORTHSIDE 

Lori Nesz ~ 4167 Onslow Pl., Smyrna ~ loriweb@bellsouth.net ~ (404) 822.6057 

EAST ALPHARETTA, JOHNS CREEK, DULUTH, SUWANEE VIRGINIA HIGHLAND 

Bettie Asip ~ 7740 Little Aston Way, Duluth  

basip@att.net, (770) 813.9852 
Susan Kraham ~ 785 Virginia Ave. NE, Atlanta  

slkraham@gmail.com, (404) 876.7876 

SOUTHSIDE 

LaVonne Lindquist ~ 9065 Endicott Pl., Jonesboro  

lavonlin@bellsouth.net, (770) 471.0982 
and 

Donna Wilson ~ 362 Kibbee Rd., McDonough 

wilson6832@bellsouth.net, (770) 957.6832 

FUNDRAISER COMMITTEES 

YOUR help is not only necessary, it is invaluable!!!! 

 

DCW’s SANTA WISH is the same every year … your gift of time as a 

volunteer on one of the subcommittees (listed below) will help us “pull off this 

event.”  Please contact the Chairs directly if you can’t sign up at a luncheon. 

Volunteer sign-up sheets will be available at our December 19th and January 

23rd luncheons.    

We will set up at the Atlanta Airport Marriott on Friday, March 20th and we encourage you to join us for a “layover” 

dinner.  We have a block of rooms available and will provide a link for reservations closer to our event. 

2020 Committee Chairs 

Committee Committee Chairs  Committee Committee Chairs 

AUCTION INVENTORY / 

SECURITY 
TBD  DECORATIONS /  

DINING TABLE SET-UP 

 

Ann Beaman D’Agostino  

(404) 626.8893 

AnnBDag@comcast.net 

 

AUCTION SET-UP / 

BREAKDOWN 

Corrine Hofstetter  

(770) 664.5494 

chhhofstetter@aol.com 

GIFT BASKETS Donna Wilson  

(678) 517.7454 

wilson6832@bellsouth.net 

mailto:loriweb@bellsouth.net
mailto:AnnBDag@comcast.net
mailto:chhhofstetter@aol.com
mailto:rettac@bellsouth.net
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COMMITTEE Committee Chairs  COMMITTEE Committee Chairs 

IN HONOR OF /  

IN MEMORY OF 

Sandy Chinn 

(770) 578.4905 

s30wing@gmail.com 

 WINE SOLICITOR Judy Moon Boyce  

(770) 952.2980 

judymoonboyce@aol.com 

RAFFLE TABLE Ann Chapman 

(770) 664.5016 

akc28@bellsouth.net 

 RAFFLE SALES TBD 

CHECK-IN / GREETERS 

Stacy Martin  

(678) 517.7999 | stacy2006z@comcast.net 
and 

Sherry Scarborough 

(601) 260.6898 | showell4233@att.net 

The Fundraiser Committee wishes you and yours a beautiful holiday season and health and happiness in 2020! 

Bettie and Suzi 

REMEMBER 

Keep copies of the sponsor letter and donation form in your car for easy access when you are out and about. 
 

 

The life of a man consists not in seeing visions and in dreaming dreams,  

but in active charity and in willing service.  

~ Henry Wadsworth Longfellow • American poet (1807 –1882) ~ 

 

Sunshine Corner CHAIR Carol Ellington • caepru@bellsouth.net • (678) 293.5912 

Please continue to send Carol and Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com) any information regarding life events, e.g., passings, 

births, marriages, illnesses, retirements, happy news, etc., so we may share it with our members. 
 

 

       
Pillows, Blankets and Magazines 

       
 

 

➢ Mary Lou Cooper Turner’s husband, Charlie, passed away on November 14th.  He had been quite 

ill and was with hospice at the time of his passing. 

Address: 8175 Dogwood Trl., Cumming, GA 30041  

marylouturner25@gmail.com | FA class 08/01/1957 

Online condolences may be posted at www.legacy.com/funeral-homes/obituaries/name/charlie-

turner-jr-obituary?pid=194475285&v=batesville 

For those wishing to do so, a donation may be made in Charlie’s memory to Deer Creek Shores Presbyterian Church, 

7620 Lanier Dr., Cumming, GA 30041 or Choctaw County Historical Society, c/o James D. Evans, 210 W Smith St., 

Butler, AL 36904.  

 

 

 

                   
Flying High 

     

➢ Jeanette Croley Wear and her husband, Andy, welcomed their 6th grandchild, Aiden Anthony 

Ayers, on October 13th.  He weighed in at 7 lbs. 11 oz. and was 19.5” long.  They lovingly call 

him “Triple A.”  His aunt, Lesley Wear Oglesby, is also a Delta flight attendant (Class 03/2008). 

Address: 35 Pineview Dr., Sharpsburg, GA 30277  

jwear42@gmail.com | FA class 09/22/1980 
 

mailto:s30wing@gmail.com
mailto:judymoonboyce@aol.com
mailto:stacy2006z@comcast.net
http://www.legacy.com/funeral-homes/obituaries/name/charlie-turner-jr-obituary?pid=194475285&v=batesville
http://www.legacy.com/funeral-homes/obituaries/name/charlie-turner-jr-obituary?pid=194475285&v=batesville
mailto:jwear42@gmail.com
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Delta’s Military Lounge 

             

DCW MILITARY LOUNGE COORDINATOR  

Cathy Davis Hall • cathy@atlantafinehomes.com  

 

Delta’s Military Lounge in Atlanta offers DCW members, their family and/or friends to 

welcome and thank our service men and women and their families as they come home to 

Atlanta or just pass through on their way home for the holidays.  Please consider 

volunteering part of one day to express your gratitude. 
 

 

Dates: December 2, 2019 through January 5, 2020 daily 

Three volunteers per shift | Shifts are in four-hour increments 

SHIFT TIMES 6:00am - 10:00am 10:00am - 2:00pm 2:00pm - 6:00pm 6:00pm - 10:00pm 

SIGN-UP LINK: https://atlhubcomm.ivolunteer.com/2019militarylounge 

DELTA MILITARY LOUNGE SUPERVISOR: Jesse.L.Bolling@delta.com 

DAY OF SHIFT NEEDS: Call Jesse Bolling (334) 304.0575  

LOCATION: The Military Lounge is on Concourse E, behind the food court and before Gate E14.  Walk past the food 

court; the lounge is on the left in the Concourse E Group Room, directly across from the Concourse E SkyClub. 

DAY OF YOUR SHIFT: Once you have parked you will need to get your gate pass that will allow you access through 

the SECURITY CHECK POINT.  All volunteers need to check-in at BANK 4 at Delta’s main level ticket counter.  The 

monitor above the position will be labeled GATE PASS CHECK-IN.  Be sure to tell the agent you are volunteering in  

the military lounge and need to pick up a gate pass.  You will need to show a photo ID to get your pass and once again 

when you go through the check point.  The agents in the lobby have been briefed on these procedures; hopefully you 

won’t have any problems, but if you do, please look for a Passenger Service Agent in their red coat.  Once you have 

your gate pass, proceed through TSA; then to Concourse E.  As noted above, the lounge is in the E Group Room.   

PHOTO ID: The name you use to sign-up must match the ID you are going to show to get through Security.  Children 

without a photo ID may be escorted through with an adult. 

FOOD: The lounge welcomes ALL types of food, especially homemade, fresh food! You may take your food directly to 

the lounge provided it will be allowed through Security.  If not, DELTA DASH is located right before you enter the 

lower level curbside area.  Please note, all food items must be wrapped, dated and marked with the donor’s 

information, i.e., name and address. 

TOYS: The lounge will accept whatever one is willing to donate. 

PARKING FOR RETIREES: 1) Park at the GO for free and ride the employee bus to the terminal.  Note: To park at 

the GO you MUST HAVE your retiree badge with you.  2) Park at the airport.  

If you have any questions, send an e-mail to Hub Communications Team at HubCommunications.ATL@delta.com. 

Thank you in advance for helping to honor our military during this holiday season.  They have waited a long time to 

come home to their loved ones and this opportunity allows us to thank them for their sacrifices.  Your time and 

donations may seem small, but if you can put a smile on one of their faces, that is huge!!  

Cathy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are constituted so that simple acts of kindness,  

such as giving to charity or expressing gratitude, 

have a positive effect on our long-term moods. 

The key to the happy life, it seems, is the good life: 

a life with sustained relationships, challenging work and connections to community. 

~ Paul Bloom • Canadian American Psychologist ~ 

 

THANK YOU 

mailto:cathy@atlantafinehomes.com
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Under Our Wings 

          
 

 

 
www.curechildhoodcancer.org 

 

DCW LIAISONS to CURE CHILDHOOD CANCER  

Kathy Larkin • kslarkin@att.net • (770) 333.8688  

Kathryn Wilson • kew49@comcast.net • (404) 502.3304 

We want to thank everyone for a great Bazaar.  We made $2,200 which will allow us to serve three lunches next year 

at each hospital … Egleston and Scottish Rite.   

In December we will host two “Tea at Two” events: Egleston on the 10th in the outpatient area; Scottish Rite on the 

12th in the inpatient area. 

We also bought 100 stockings again this year for the CURE children and their siblings who will be in the hospital over 

the holidays.  CURE will have the stockings filled by other volunteers to be passed out to the children. 

 Our CURE Holiday Initiative  
 

 

 

❖ If you will be attending the December 19th luncheon, you can help make the lives of these 

families just a little easier by considering donating a $10 gift card from a grocery store, 

Target, Walmart, gas station, etc.  We also accept checks made payable to Delta Clipped 

Wings; be sure to indicate “CURE donation” in the FOR portion of your check.   

And while neither of us will be at the December luncheon, please give your gift 

cards/checks to either Sue Zino or Suzi Modisett 

❖ For those of you who cannot attend the December luncheon, but would like to participate, 

you have the opportunity (from now through December 31st) to help these families too.  

Simply mail your cards/checks to… 

Kathryn Wilson, 1192 Longcourte Dr., Atlanta, GA 30327  OR 

Kathy Larkin, 2170 Vinings North Ln., Smyrna, GA 30080. 

Once again, THANK YOU for all you do for the CURE children and their families.  We simply could not do all we do 

without you! 

Have a wonderful holiday season!!  Kathy and Kathryn 

 

  

DCW LIAISON to ATLANTA HUMANE SOCIETY 

Marti Wilson • monmuc1@att.net • (770) 565.0402 

https://atlantahumane.org/pets-for-patriots 
 

 

 

     
 

 

 
 

 Atlanta Humane Society 
Main Phone #  

(404) 875.5331 

 Duluth Campus 
2148 Duluth Highway 

Duluth, GA 30097 

 Howell Mill Campus 
981 Howell Mill Road NW 

Atlanta, GA 30318 

 Mansell Campus 
1565 Mansell Road 

Alpharetta, GA 30009 
 

Report by Christina Hill • AHS Director of Marketing and Communications 

The Atlanta Humane Society (AHS) is proud to be partnering with nationally-known PETS FOR PATRIOTS (PFP) for our 

veteran adoption program.  By partnering with PFP, interested adopters may apply for a fee-waived adoption online 

and receive other benefits along with their adoption.  

PFP reviews all applications to ensure the paperwork is in order; then provides AHS the pre-approvals which makes 

the adoption process more efficient for all parties.  
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Through this partnership, we are also able to offer a veteran discount at our AHS Veterinary Clinic, a $150 gift card 

for pet food and supplies as well as education for the public and military community through PFP.  

We were proud to promote this program during the Atlanta Veteran’s Day parade, at Zoo Atlanta’s Veteran’s Day 

event and, recently, at the Veteran’s event at the CDC.  

Two of the most recent adoptions we’ve had through the program are Lola and Cedrick. 
 

LOLA 

 

Jack Beecher is a heroic Vietnam 

veteran, and we were so thrilled he 

celebrated Veteran’s Day with a 

new furry addition to his family.  

When Jack and his wife, Sissie, laid 

eyes on sweet Lola, they knew it 

was a perfect match!   

We adopted Cedrick, a two-year-old 

Maltese, out to Cynthia who served 

in the army for over four years and 

is finally ready to have a pup to call 

her own.  Cynthia and her daughter 

fell in love with Cedrick and  can’t 

wait to spend this upcoming holiday 

season cuddling by the fireplace.  

CEDRICK 

 

Thank you, Delta Clipped Wings, for supporting this great program at the AHS and making adoptions like these 

possible! 

Best, Christina 

 

 
Pause for a Moment 

CO-CHAIR • Evelyn Curtis 

608086@gmail.com 
 

As a young child, I always got excited when Thanksgiving was on the horizon because it was the beginning of a magical 

time of year.  Back then, the Christmas holiday began after the Macy’s Day Parade on Thanksgiving morning.  Once 

Santa Claus entered the parade waving, we knew the holidays had begun.  It was always great to see the man in the 

red suit that made sure children and adults would receive their heart’s desire.  Children would get that special gift, no 

matter how poor you were, and parents would be able to enjoy the look on their children’s faces when they held that 

special gift.  The adults didn’t mind Santa Claus getting the credit for something they worked so hard to make happen.   

Also, the classic holiday movies were once again on TV.  My favorites were MIRACLE ON 34TH STREET and IT’S A 

WONDERFUL LIFE which always came on after the Macy’s Day Parade.  It was a magical time for many families and a 

time of selflessness and love.  David and I raised our sons to believe in Santa and even though they know the real 

reason for the season, we still leave cookies for Santa.   

Things, however, seem to have changed since then.  Nowadays, parents tell their children there is no Santa, Christmas 

music is now holiday music, Christmas trees are holiday trees and Christmas/holiday decorations are in stores before 

Thanksgiving.  At first, it annoyed me, but now I realize I get to enjoy the reason for the season earlier.  It doesn’t 

really matter when the decorations go up or the holiday music begins as long as I celebrate what I believe.   

As this holiday season approaches, always remember your holiday beliefs and traditions may differ from others and it 

is not only okay, it is what life is all about.  Our differences are the seasonings that make life flavorful and 

interesting.  Enjoy your memories and traditions because they are what we should cherish in life.  It’s the most 

wonderful time of the year because everyone has something to celebrate and enjoy with others.   

Until next time, Evelyn 

 

~ Tom Robbins • Novelist, Short Story Writer, Essayist ~ 
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DCW LIAISONS to CDRO 

LaVonne Lindquist • lavonlin@bellsouth.net • (770) 471.0982) 

Kathy Roper • kbroper@gmail.com • (404) 401.1234 

On November 12th, LaVonne attended a CDRO meeting and reports the following: 

Other attendees: 

* DALRC, Inc.: Fred Elsberry 

* DALRC Retiree Assistance Program (RAP): Roger Nix 

* Delta Care and Scholarship Funds: Bill Rial 

* Delta Golden Wings: Jim Hoogerwerf & Jeff Pickett 

* Delta Human Resources: Sandy Meeks & Sharon Toles 

* Delta Pioneers: Al Hascall & Sue Sheriff 

* Insurance Trust for Delta Retirees (ITDR): Ted Towne 

Each representative updated us on the latest news from their organization.  All were invited all to our March 20th 

Annual Fundraiser. 

UPDATES 

DALRC  Will soon be offering “Old Friends Locator Service” to their members.   

 DALRC memorial bricks are now being donated in the names of deceased DALRC board members and 

senior advisers; bricks are placed near the Delta Flight Museum.   

DGW  Captain Jim Hoogerwerf will be inducted into the GEORGIA AVIATION HALL OF FAME on April 18, 2020. 

 Jeff Pickett invited everyone to the DGW Christmas party on December 8th.    

 DGW now donates $1,500 in scholarships to 4-5 worthy students of the CANDLER FIELD YOUTH 

AVIATION PROGRAM. 

Delta HR  HR is sending the CDRO flyer to new retirees.  A coupon is attached so they can enter a drawing to 

win a prize.  The coupon also enables retirees to check a box to ask for more information about the 

different retiree groups.  The flyer is also placed in employees’ retirement packages. 

ITDR  There are currently 25,000 people who have ITDR insurance. 

Pioneers  Annual meeting April 21-22, 2020 at Holiday Inn Express on Best Road. 
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mailto:lavonlin@bellsouth.net
mailto:kbroper@gmail.com
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Membership 
VICE PRESIDENT • MEMBERSHIP & WEBMASTER 

Suzi Modisett • tsmodi@bellsouth.net • (404) 355.6559 
 

CONTACT CHANGES??  We prefer you to make any changes to your online profile yourself.  However, if you 

have TROUBLE doing that, contact Suzi Modisett (tsmodi@bellsouth.net) or Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com). 
 

   
Welcome New Members 

   
 

[R] Marie Harris Anderson | BD 05/20 , FA class 05/01/1978  

1302 Hephzibah-McBean Rd., Hephzibah, GA 30815 | H (706) 592.0083, C (706) 399.7016, Anderson.marie@comcast.net 

[R] Karen (Katie) Saye Cox | BD 02/12, FA class 08/02/1988 

921 Asheton Ct. NE, Marietta, GA 30068 | C (678) 640.1067, katiecox212@gmail.com 

[R] Carol DuBose Dippy (Walter) | BD 06/24, FA class 11/01/1965 

7053 SW Wisteria Terr., Palm City, FL 34990 | C (772) 285.2578, cdippy@bellsouth.net 

[R] Patti Harben Fox (Jay) | BD 09/28, FA class 04/30/1979 

7445 Mac Lane NW, Seabeck, WA 98380 | C (678) 414-7736, pattifox2@yahoo.com 

[R] Mary Browning Hicks (David) | BD 01/20, FA class 01/02/1973 

121 Kiln Trl., St. Simons Island, GA 31522 | H (404) 377.6172, C (404) 931.7101, emorymary@gmail.com 

[A] Susan Bailey Hite (Jim) | BD 07/25, FA class 08/28/1972 

2971 Vinings Forest Way, Atlanta, GA 30339 | H (770) 435.0050, C (404) 444.8754, susanbhite@bellsouth.net 
[R] Rebecca Brigman Remson (Peter) | BD 02/24, FA class 07/10/1999 

6102 Barfield Rd. NE, Atlanta, GA 30328 | H (404) 250.0995, C (404) 313.3235, rbmay2@comcast.net 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

                                         
 

 
Merry  

Christmas 
 

 
 

Season’S  
greetings 

Happy  
Kwanzaa 

 

To a joyful present and a well-remembered past.  

Best wishes for happy holidays and a magnificent New Year. 

From Your Delta Clipped Wings Board 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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On March 21, 2020 Delta Clipped Wings, Inc. will host its annual charity event to support the 

following three charities: 

1) CURE Childhood Cancer ~ an organization dedicated to conquering childhood cancer 

through research, education, and support of patients and their families 

2) Atlanta Humane Society’s Pets for Patriots ~ a program initiated by the Atlanta 

Humane Society to thank Veterans for their service by providing them with free 

adoptions. 

3) The Breast Cancer Research Foundation ~ an organization dedicated to achieving 

prevention and a cure for breast cancer by providing critical funding to leading medical 

centers worldwide for research and increasing public awareness about good breast 

health.  A minimum of 85 cents of every dollar donated goes to these programs. 

Our fundraiser will include a silent auction and a raffle featuring products and services donated 

by our community business supporters.  Each donation will be displayed and identified during 

our event, acknowledged in our monthly newsletter to our 800+ members, and supported by a 

tax-deductible receipt.  We are asking for your donation of products and/or services to assist us 

in maximizing our contributions to these charities.  Cash donations (checks) should be made out 

to “Delta Clipped Wings.”  

Our success is based on the generosity and support of the business community.  Our net profits 

from this event will go to the above-named charities.  Your consideration and contribution are 

greatly appreciated. 

Thank you, 

Bettie Asip Suzi Modisett 

Co-President / Co-Chair Fundraiser 

(770) 813.9852 

Co-President / Co-Chair Fundraiser 

(404) 355.6559 
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501(c)(3) Organization 

DELTA CLIPPED WINGS DONATION FORM 
 

INFORMATION FOR DONATED ITEM  

Item:  

Description:  

 

 

 

 

Restrictions:  

 

 

Value:  Expiration Date:  
 

INFORMATION FOR BUSINESS OR INDIVIDUAL DONOR MAKING THE DONATION 

(Please put the exact, FULL name of the business or individual making the donation) 

Business or Donor Name:  

Person Authorizing Donation:   

Business or Individual’s Address:  

  

Donor’s Phone:   

Donor’s Email:  
 

DELTA CLIPPED WINGS SOLICITOR’S INFORMATION 

DCW Member’s Name:   

DCW Member’s Phone  

DCW Member’s Email  
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